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VIRTUAL AUTHOR VISITS!

BRAINFUSE HELPNOW

NONFICTION DVDS

Author Stacy McAnulty will be visiting us virtually on October
20th at 10am! Author and illustrator Peter Brown will be
visiting us virtually on December 8th at 10am! Teachers are
encouraged to register for these virtual visits so they can
participate with their classes! One registration spot will allow
your students to experience the visit from the comfort of your
classroom.

Both authors have written some of our favorite read aloud
picture books and chapter books! Check our catalog for their
titles so you can share them with your class before the visits!

Brainfuse HelpNow is an all-in-one suite of tutoring
services designed for a wide range of academic needs.
Whether it's tackling a tough homework problem,
mastering a particular topic, or writing a paper,
HelpNow services include expert academic tutoring and
study tools to empower you to study at your own pace.

All you need for free access is your library card
number and PIN. Visit all our databases for kids here:
http://bit.ly/CMCLKidDatabases

We have a robust collection of nonfiction DVDs that
can supplement your classroom learning, as well as
provide informational breaks for your classes!

To browse our nonfiction DVDs search * in our catalog,
then choose More Search Options, and under
Collections choose Juvenile Informational DVDs &
Adult Informational DVDs. If you need any help give us
a call!
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MEET KRISTIN!
Kristin is a children’s librarian at the Sea Isle City
Library & Upper Cape Library. Her special focus is
events! She hosts weekly storytimes, a monthly book
club, and recruits fantastic performers, authors, and
presenters. She also orders all of the children’s
nonfiction books.

Kristin received her two B.A.s from Stockton University
in Visual Arts & Teacher Education and her Master’s in
Library and Information Science from Syracuse
University. Before coming to CMCL, Kristin taught high
school art at Cape May County Special Services
COMPACT school. Kristin loves being a children’s
librarian at CMCL! Her favorite books to read are
graphic novels and she strongly believes everyone
should read what they like and read for fun!

LIBRARY CARDS

FALL VISITS

Students can get new library cards by having their
caregivers fill out our online form:
http://cmclibrary.org/kidscard

We will bring these cards to your school offices and
each school can distribute them as they see best. 

Library cards will allow your students to access
library databases, eBooks, eAudiobooks, and, of
course, our large range of library materials!

We'd love to set up a virtual visit with your class!
Sadly, we won't be able to have classes visit the
library this fall, but we can come to your school and
see up to two classes at a time. Please let us know if
you are interested in setting up a virtual visit or a
small group visit!
Fill out our Class Visit Request form:
http://bit.ly/CMCLVisitRequest

http://cmclibrary.org/kidscard
http://bit.ly/CMCLVisitRequest

